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From: Richard Barkleyj _f
To: David Vito
Date: 4/12/02 5:52PM
Subject: Failed Attempt to Contact Glenn Tracy

Dave,

After the ad hoc APM today, I agreed to contact Glenn Tracy to make sure the Region is on the
concurrence list for the Green Ticket on the April 10 Markey letter. However, Glenn Tracy is out for 3
weeks. Two messages were left with his deputy, but neither call was returned.

Hopefully either you or Glenn can reach Glenn's deputy (or Vonna Ordaz, a branch chief under Glenn) on
Monday to pass the message on. I am out all week. Thanks!

Richard S. Barkley, P.E.
Senior Project Engineer, NRC Region I
610/337-5065
Fax 610/337-5349/5354

CC: Glenn Meyer


